Congressman John B. Larson District Office Internship Fall 2022
	
	



About our Office
Congressman John B. Larson proudly represents Connecticut's First Congressional District. One of his most important responsibilities as a Member of Congress is assisting constituents with federal matters. Congressman Larson is seeking highly-motivated interns for the Fall 2022 semester to help his District Office staff provide constituent services. This work includes but is not limited to casework, correspondence, research, project support, and event planning. We invite you to be a part of the team that serves the 27 towns of Connecticut’s First District!

About the Internship
Internship applicants in Congressman Larson's Hartford District must be outgoing, responsible and have the ability to assist Congressional staffers with a variety of tasks including:
· Assisting District Office staff with constituent casework
· Research Legislative and District related issues
· Assisting with writing letters to constituents and to federal, State, and Municipal government agencies
· Assisting staff with district events planning and implementation
The Hartford District office is accepting interns for the fall semester. Priority will be given to college students who are majoring in areas related to government and communications and who are from the First District. All applicants must be currently enrolled in college or university for consideration. This internship will be conducted in-person.
The deadline to apply is 09/02/22. The internship will begin on 09/19/22 and run through 12/02/22. 
Applicants will be considered for both credit and non-credit participation. A stipend is available and transportation costs can be reimbursed if an intern uses public transit to reach the office. Hours are flexible according to your course schedule and our office hours of operation. Applicants must have their own transportation to Hartford. Qualified applicants will be asked to interview at the Hartford District Office as part of the application process.
Please forward your resume, cover letter, and a brief writing sample (1-2 pages) to Collin Duran at ct01interns@mail.house.gov 221 Main Street, 2nd floor, Hartford, CT 06106. If you have any questions, please call Congressman Larson's District Office at (860) 278-8888.
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